Invitation to Bid

Twin Falls County is seeking bids for a new patrol boat for the Twin Falls County Sheriff’s Office.
Bid specs can be picked up at the Twin Falls County Commissioners office Monday-Friday 8:00
a.m. to 5:00 p.m. or found on our website, Twinfallscounty.org under announcements.

Secaled bids clearly marked “Patrol Boat Bids” on the envelope must be received by the Twin Falls
County Commissioners Office, located at Suite 2300, 630 Addison Avenue West, Twin Falls,
Idaho, no later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, July 19, 2024 (MST). If the bid is to be mailed, the mailing
address is Twin Falls County Commissioners, P.O. Box 126, Suite 2300, Twin Falls, Idaho 83303-
0126.

Bids received after the deadline set forth above will not be opened or considered. Post marks are
not accepted for bids received after bid deadline.

All bids will be opened in a public meeting by the Twin Falls County Board of Commissioners at
approximately 10:00 a.m. on Monday, July 22, 2024 in the Commissioner’s Meeting Room,
located adjacent to Suite 2300, 630 Addison Avenue West, Twin Falls, Idaho. The Twin Falls
County Board of Commissioners will review all bids and reserves the right to reject any or all bids.

This Invitation to Bid is not a contract or a commitment to award the contract to any bidder. Twin
Falls County is not liable for or otherwise responsible for any expenses, costs, or attorney’s fees
that relate or otherwise pertain to the bids including, without limitation, the preparation and
submission of the bids.

Dated this 26" Day of June, 2024

(s Nl

Don Hall, Chairman

C .ristina Glascock, Clerk

Publish: Wednesday, July 3, 2024
Thursday, July 11, 2024



